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I'i, Mr. Georgio H. Gnugnoli
s" United States Nuclear

.

Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 623-SS

-Washington, DC 20555

Dear George,

Per our January 2,1985, telephone conversation, Leon Stepp of the TAC

has transmitted the information on Lakeview which you requested in your

December 14, 1984, letter to me. Please feel free to contact me if you

need any additional information. We will transmit new data and reports
'

on_ Lakeview to you when they become available.

Sincerely,

!\Go|0 PA

Mark L. Matthews, Project Engineer
Uranium Mill Tailings Project Office

cc:
Leon Stepp, JEG
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